
Parent Survey & 
Forum to provide your 
perspective for new 
technology in Catholic 
schools

MACS Digital  
Ambition Plan  
Parent Survey & 
OnlineForum 
Monday 22nd May 2023 
7PM - 8PM 

• Provide your feedback

• Be more informed

• Understand new  
    technology

• Engage in children’s    
    learning

Click here to register

Are you curious  
about new technology  
in your child’s education?
No doubt you will have been hearing about new technology through 
your own work, on social media or in the broader media. While it’s 
important for education to keep up with technology, it’s also critical 
that parents are aware and included in decisions about technology.

Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools (MACS) is preparing a 
Digital Ambition Plan to design outcomes and principles by which 
decisions will be made for new technology in Catholic schools.  
Parents are invited to contribute to the Digital Ambition Plan and your 
voice is critical to ensure that technology reflects the needs of students 
and school communities into the future. 

You are invited to complete the survey and register for an online forum 
to be held on Monday 22nd May from 7pm-8pm for parents of children 
in Catholic schools to share your views on the draft plan. 

Click here to register for this online event or scan the QR Code to read 
the draft plan and complete the survey.

executive@cspv.catholic.edu.au 
www.cspv.catholic.edu.au

Follow us on social media:

CSPV - Providing parent perspective in Catholic education

CSPV Parent Connect provides  
parents of children in Catholic  
schools support to engage in your  
children’s learning, wellbeing,  
safety and Catholic  
community.

https://forms.gle/e6iB4VYCHPJ7syHr9
https://macs2030.com/2023/05/11/macs-digital-ambition-consultation/
https://macs2030.com/2023/05/11/macs-digital-ambition-consultation/
https://forms.gle/Y3wDNA5aU9cZSAzQ9

